
To: Members of the City Council

From: John A. Haila, Mayor

Date: January 23, 2024

Subject: Appointment to Campus and Community Commission

Item No. 8
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Due to the retirement of Peter Englin, there is a vacancy on the Campus and Community
Commission for the position of Iowa State University (ISU) Administration Appointee.
Therefore, it is necessary to appoint someone to fill this position. ISU Administration
recommends appointing Michael Harwood, Associate Vice President for Campus Life
and Director of Residence at Iowa State University, as he now serves in Peter Englin’s
former role. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the City Council appoint Michael Harwood, Associate Vice
President for Campus Life and Director of Residence at Iowa State University, to serve as
the ISU Administration Appointee on the Campus and Community Commission. 
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